

# BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

# Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 1st May 2024



#### **Staffing News**

We have been successful in recruiting a new Office Administrator for our school – Mrs Hannah Rose. She will be starting towards the end of this month and will be great addition to our amazing Office Team. Welcome to the team Mrs Rose!

#### Date for your diaries - Walk to School Week

This month is National Walking month so what better way to promote the positive benefits of walking on our mental health and physical wellbeing, than to take part in Walk to School Week. The challenge is run by Living Streets and takes place from  $20^{th} - 24^{th}$  May. Lots of opportunity to get walking!

#### **Transition**

Summer term is when our children start thinking about moving into the next year and or school. This brings a level of anxiety to some of our children - please do let us know should additional support be needed during this time. You can either speak to your child's class teacher directly, catch Mrs Smith and Mrs Goodfellow on the gate or you can contact them via the school office.

## **Leavers Hoodies**

Ordering is now live for our Year 6 Leavers Hoodies. Full details have been sent in a separate email to all Maple 2 parents today.

#### **Class Photos**

The deadline for ordering class photos is next **Friday 10<sup>th</sup> May**. Orders should be made direct to Fraser Portraits via their website <u>Fraser Portal (orderphotos.co.uk)</u>. A separate email was sent last week with the relevant proof ID card for each class. If you need the number again please contact the school office.

### **Bearwood Nursery**

We have spaces available in our Nursery, Oak 1, for September. Full details and application form can be found on our website Our Nursery - Bearwood School. Our Nursery runs from 9am until 12pm Monday to Friday. If you have any queries please contact Mrs Daniels in the school office.

# Date for your diary - Holly 1 Thursday 9th May

At 3.00 on Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> May, Holly 1 parents are invited to come in for our end of day story. This session will also include a briefing on the Phonics Screening, which is a statutory check for all Year 1 children. There will be information on how the screening is carried out and tips on how to support your child at home.















#### Date for your diaries - Non-School Uniform Day for Hamwic Education Foundation

On Friday 14<sup>th</sup> June we will be holding a non-school uniform day to help raise funds for the Hamwic Education Foundation. If you would like to consider donating click on the link below: Hamwic Foundation Non-Uniform Fundraising Day 2024 - JustGiving



#### Wrap-around care

If anyone is looking for child-care before or after school, one of our parents is a registered childminder. Jacqueline Pine has availability on an ad-hoc or regular basis and can be contacted on 07794 785 366 or through her Facebook Page: Yellow Bear Childcare.

#### **Safeguarding Team**

At Bearwood Primary & Nursery School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team then please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

#### **Our Safeguarding Team**

Mrs Smith - Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead
Mrs Goodfellow – Acting Deputy Head / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead













